
Week Ending 4/27/07  
 
Disassembly of the Sprung Structure began and was completed this week following the 
completion of soil excavation and most backfill placement activities.   Four variable message 
signs that are providing notification to the public about the pending North Clinton Avenue road 
closure continued operation.  An adjustment to the Traffic Management Plan was required, 
which will make Ackerson Street, normally a two-way street, one-way in the eastbound 
direction.     
 
The fence located in the southwest corner of the site was temporarily relocated to accommodate 
utility relocation work.  Excavation activities began to facilitate the relocation of the 
communications and water utilities.  The sheeting contractor began preparatory work for 
installation of the subsurface barrier wall.   Monitoring activities continued through the work 
period. 
 


